
ANSWER: 

As it is not possible to answer these questions for Information Communication Technology policy in 
isolation from the Department of Business and Employment as a whole, please refer to the answers 
provided for the Written Questions 232 (Department of Business and Employment – Generic 
Estimates Questions) 

 

 


